April 21, 2011

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter of recommendation for John Devens owner of Devencenzio
Construction, Inc. I have known John for six years and have used him for work on my
own home. I have also referred him to approximately 10 other friends and customers who
have been equally pleased with his work.

John does excellent framing and finish work. He is quick to respond with quotes and
completes the work in a timely and cost efficient manner. I am a cabinet maker and often
refer John for work that is outside my scope because he does an excellent job of
providing options for controlling costs for repairs and stays within the promised budget.

Please feel free to call me regarding John and/or his work.

Sincerely,

Jason LaManna

LaManna Custom Woodworking
Sanibel, FL

(239) 395-6782

(518) 425-0000



